
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 8/29/2010 11:02:56 AM
To: 'robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov' (robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: PGE GRC

Mark— we spoke briefly with James Weil Friday night — he gave me permission to have a conversation with you 
about a couple of items in the latest offer. Could you let me know what a good time to call would be? Thx

Jane
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